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October 14, 2021 

 

Mason King 

P.O. Box 68 

Cope, CO 80812 

 

 

RE: King Pit (Permit No. M-2004-036) 

Notice of Board Item Withdrawal 

 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

On October 12, 2021, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received the 

past due 2021 Annual Report, Map, and Fee for the King Pit. Therefore, this item has been 

withdrawn from the agenda for the November 17-18, 2021 Mined Land Reclamation Board 

meeting. This means the enforcement hearing described in the Division’s October 5, 2021 Notice 

of Violation letter has been vacated. 

 

Please be advised, the Civil Penalty assessed for Violation No. MV-2021-019 in the amount of 

$323.00 has not been vacated, and is due at this time. If the Division does not receive the 

required Civil Penalty within 30 days of the date of this letter, by November 15, 2021, it will be 

referred to State collections. 

 

Civil penalties are paid by check and mailed to the address below. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

 

CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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